
 

 
 
 
 

 

TO:   City Manager Byron Smith 
FROM:  Chief Jason Edmiston 
DATE:  September 28th, 2022 
SUBJECT: Liquor License Application – Hermiston Tavern 
 

After review of the liquor license application for “Change of Ownership” for Hermiston Tavern located 
at 425 N 1st Place, Hermiston, I find nothing of substance after performing a criminal history check 
consistent with established parameters utilized by the city, to deny the application submitted by 
William Foster. 

 

It is my recommendation this information/request be presented to the City Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

CC: City Recorder Lilly Alarcon-Strong 
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